
From: Office of the Premier (DPaC) <Premier.Correspondence@dpac.tas.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 11:58 AM 
To: secretary@firestickestate.com 
Subject: Ack to letter dated 19/11/18 

  

Dear Belinda 

  

On behalf of the Premier, I acknowledge and thank you for your letter of 19 November. 

  

The matters you have raised have been noted and your correspondence is currently being considered. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Georgie 

  

  

  

Georgie Branch 
Departmental Liaison Officer 
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